
 

 

 

1. The School District of Newberry County follows a model of the SC Procurement guide. Because of this, 

we cannot tell you specifically how many nor an exact model of IP cameras or WAP. The vendor is 

responsible for proposing models that meet our specifications and needs including functioning with 

our current software/hardware correctly.  (see RFP for more information) Site plans will be available at 

the pre-bid meeting.  

2. New District Office will be located at 3419 Main St, Newberry, SC 29108. 

3. The Pre-Bid meeting time was incorrect on the newsletter. Correct information: 

Technology Department  

571 McSwain St 

Newberry, SC 29108 

10:00 AM on August 22, 2013 

 

  

 

 


